
Woodlands Board Meeting 
Minutes 
October 2, 2010 
 
Attendees:  Ed Wohler, Joe Casey, Elsie Witt, Kay Ready, Jessica Williams, 
Kathy Master, and neighbors Chuck Bond and Sandra Meyer 
 
McDonald’s update: 

• Ed suggested a short article for the November newsletter 
• As Board proceeds, we must guard the process to be fair to the 

community 
• Expanded email could include city meeting information 
• Joe asked what “next steps” should be? 
• Should we develop a contact w/Safeway about land use on corner of 

Ygnacio & Oak Grove Rd.: 
• Did not receive a response from McDonalds before the meeting in 

September 
• Ed suggested that we go through the city planning commission to prod 

McDonalds into response.  Send weekly emails to the Planning 
Commission 

• Will this affect or change anything for the Nov. 18 pc meeting? 
• Joe said to continue to collect information and use comments in newsletter 

each month 
• Chuck said that City Council is also waiting for more information from both 

sides 
• Ed said again that we need to give our viewpoint in meetings leading up to 

the hearing before the City Council; need to stay involved in the process. 
• Joe’s article will include what we can and cannot do and what the PC can 

and cannot do 
Financial: 

• Ed reported that we are now running a deficit because of newsletter 
expense 

• CD was renewed 
 
November 2010 Newsletter: 

• Cover – McDonald’s update; successful neighborhood meeting Joe 
• Annual Garage Sale – success and thanks    Ed 
• School Info         Ed 
• Crime Report         Kathy 
• Board profile (Judy or Joe) 
• Success of Alzheimer Walk         Jessica 

  
Other Business: 

• November Board meeting will be November 6, 8:15 AM 
Respectfully submitted, Elsie Witt, Secretary 


